The January meeting of the Reno County 4-H Council was called to order by president             Connor Blubaugh. The Flag Salute and 4-H Pledge were led by Emmie Stallman of the Thomadora 4-H club and Debbie Graham of the Mitchell 4-H club. 
Then we had the introduction of our new 4-H Agent Adam Lesser.
Roll Call: Buhler- 0
               Haven- 2 youth
               Mitchell- 1 adult 1 youth
               Nickerson- 2 youth 2 adult
               Ninnescah- 1 youth 1 adult
               Thomadora- 2 youth 2 adult
              Trailblazers- 0
              Union Valley- 1 youth 1 adult
             Western Reno County- 4 youth

The October minutes were read by Secretary Emmie Stallman, minutes were approved as read. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Treasurers report was given by Tucker Schlatter we had an ending balance of $23,284.17 the treasures report was approved as read.
Connor Blubaugh gave a report on the last fairboard meeting.
Donna said that all the clubs need to make sure they send her an email after every meeting containing your Roll Call numbers.
Carnival Committee: Kayla Kesinger announced that the carnival will be at Wheatland Park on June 12th. 
Club Days: Adam told us that Club Days will be on April 9th at the Extension Office.
There was no Old Business.
New Business: Connor talked about the date change for Beef tagging. It will now be March 5, from 8-10 at the Livestock Sale Barn. Donna talked about doing a new beef stick fundraiser for new members to meet the county sale requirements. Brayden Blubaugh made a motion to sell the beef sticks. Taylor Kesinger seconded the motion. Then Brayden amended the motion to sell the beef sticks for $1 each. Taylor seconded the amendment. Motion passed. 
Next, Donna talked about doing a new event at the county fair sponsored by the Council. Taylor made a motion to do this event. Brayden seconded. Motion passed. Taylor Kessinger made a motion to purchase a Reno County 4-H shirt for each 4-Her. Brayden seconded. Taylor made an amendment to purchase the shirt that was on the bottom saying “District 10”. Brayden seconded the amendment. Motion passed. Parents will be able to buy shirts if they would like. Donna talked about all the different changes at the County Fair. Adam talked about The Barn Fundraiser. Brayden made a motion to do the Barn fundraiser on April 4th and 10% of sales will go back to the council. Taylor Mathes seconded the motion. Motion passed. Donna talked about doing another fundraiser during the county fair. This fundraiser would include several different restaurants during the fair week. Brayden made a motion to do this fundraiser and Taylor Mathes seconded. Motion passed. Last Donna talked about our Radio Spots to spread the word about 4-H. Zack Zongker made a motion to table this. Brayden seconded. Motion passed. 
Announcements were read. Our next meeting will be February 28, 2022, @ 7 pm at the extension office.  
Brayden made a motion to adjourn the meeting Taylor Mathes seconded. Motion Passed. Meeting Adjourned


__________________________			___________________________
Connor Blubaugh, President				Emmie Stallman, Secretary
